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  9 November 2022 

 
 
Dear Ms Church 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  
Application by National Highways for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Lower Thames Crossing Project 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 
I refer to your letter dated 01 November 2022 concerning the above request. 
 
As an adjoining authority, we were notified of the proposals by National Highways and invited 
to participate in the pre-application consultation. On that basis, and given that the proposal is 
unlikely to have any significant impact on the county, we consider that the relevant duty has 
been met. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Caroline Smith 
Planning Group Manager 
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